
 

 

 
 

Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners Limited (trading as “Lichfields”) is registered in England, no. 2778116
Registered office at The Minster Building, 21 Mincing Lane, London EC3R 7AG 

David Pedlow 
Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 
Accounts Payable Department 
Redcar & Cleveland House  
Kirkleatham Street 
Redcar & Cleveland 
TS10 1RT 

Date: 2 February 2022 
Our ref: 63262/02/NW/JWoo/ 
Your ref:  

Dear David,  

Planning Application: R/2021/0753/FFM 

We are writing on behalf of our client South Tees Development Corporation ‘Teesworks’ to submit further 
drainage information to supplement an application that is currently being considered by the Council under 
Ref: 2021/0753/FFM. 

The Site 

The application site is located to the east of Smith’s Dock Road, on the southern bank of the River Tees. The 
site is accessed via a fourth limb of the Dockside Road/Smith’s Dock Road roundabout. 

The site, approximately 1.3 hectares in size. 

The Proposal 

The application seeks full planning consent for the change of use of the site to B2/B8 use, the laying of a new 
surface across the site, and the erection of boundary fencing. 

Council’s Comments 

The Council have commented on the insufficient information submitted to detail how surface water across 
the site would be disposed of and would therefore require a planning condition to be imposed which requires 
final detail of surface water management. 

Lichfields’ Response to the Council 

Please find attached the following information to satisfy the Council’s comments: 

• South Bank Freeport Custom Zone Area Finished/Pre Fines Levels (ref: TSWK-STDC-SBK-ZZ-DR-
C-0056) 

• Image showing ground level pre-laying of fines 

• Image showing fines material 




